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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 10:25 AM

To: 'wybieralatom@gmail.com'

Subject: 427 Whitall Street, VB fee

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Wybierala, 

 

This is a courtesy email to you that on February 17, 2015, you attended a legislative hearing to dispute the 

vacant building fee.  At that time, Ms. Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that she will recommend 

that the City Council delete the whole VB fee if your mechanical inspector, James Lichtblau, pulled a permit 

under his name and get a signed off by April 1
st

.  Today, I reviewed DSI’s record and that has not happened 

yet.  If you are not in compliance, she may change her recommendation. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is also on April 1, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Rm 300 Council Chambers. 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


